
Greetings from... 
An exhibition by Josh Maloney 
Josh Maloney, of Tutti Arts, presents his first solo exhibition, taking 
viewers on a wild journey across places both real and imagined. 
Maloney's love of vintage animation is made clear in his use of graphic 
black outlines and the stylised view he presents. A delight for both the 
eyes and the soul, don't miss out on this fantastic exhibition! 

Exhibition Opening: Thursday February 20th at 5.30pm. 

Venue: Dentons Fisher Jeffries, Level 1, 19 Gouger Street, Adelaide 

Exhibition Hours: Monday to Friday 9am - 5pm until 13 March 2020, 
excluding public holidays 

This exhibition is part of the 2020 Adelaide Fringe and is supported by 
the Independent Arts Foundation (S.A) Inc and Dentons Fisher Jeffries 

Enguiries to Tutti Arts on 8422 6511 
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